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I am now an82 year old resident of La Grande and not a confident urban driver. 

Years ago I used the Pioneer to travel to SALT Lake annually and was deeply 

disappointed when it ceased. 

Now even Grey Hound has stopped connecting us to Portland or Boise. 

Friends are leaving to connect with the rest of the world: medical, family, connect to 

airports..... 

I'd like to remain in my home but will soon need connectivity. 

Your mission is to connect 'every corner of Oregon"   


